
 

 

 

 

 

 

11 December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we move into the final week of your child’s GCSE mock exam period, I would like congratulate all our 

Year 11 students for the manner in which they have approached their exams.  

 

They have applied themselves excellently, and have been working hard both in school and at home. 

Mock Exam results day will take place the first week back after Christmas. 

 

Achieve sessions 

There will be no achieve sessions for Year 11 next week. Following an intense two terms, culminating 

in the mock exams, it is important our students have a well-earned rest over the Christmas holidays. As 

such, staff will not be setting any work for students over the holiday.   

After Christmas there will be some changes to Achieve sessions. Following analysis of the mock exam 

results, these sessions will become more bespoke. Sessions will start Tuesday, 19 January 2021. I will 

communicate which sessions your child is required to attend before Friday, 15 January 2021.   

 

Thank you for your continued support, I wish you and your families a restful and enjoyable holiday 

period.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs H Norman 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


